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PROPOSED STATEMENT OF BASIS, PURPOSE
AND SPECIFIC STATUTORY AUTHORITY FOR
Amendments to:

DEPARTMENT OF PERSONNEL & ADMINISTRATION
Office of the Executive Director
PROCUREMENT ADMINISTRATIVE RULE

The Colorado Department of Personnel and Administration’s
administrative procurement rule is found at 1 CCR 109. A rulemaking
was held on October 30, 2013 at 633 17" St., Suite 2ABC, Denver,
Colorado 80202. The hearing was held in order to facilitate
amendments/changes and updates to the rule pursuant to the passage of
HB13-1292 — the “Keep Jobs in Colorado Act of 2013.” The executive
director is exercising her rulemaking authority as granted under 24-92-
110, C.R.S,, 24-102-101, C.R.S. and HB 13-1292.

The Notice of Proposed Rulemaking was issued September 30, 2013
for publication by the Secretary of State on October 10, 2013. The
proposed rules and statement of basis and purpose have been available
for review at the Executive Director’s website since September 30,
2013. The Executive Director is taking testimony at the public
rulemaking hearing on October 30, 2103. The Executive Director will
complete deliberations on the proposed amendment on November 5,
2013. The rules will be accepted through formal public hearing and
submitted to the Attorney General for approval.

Purpose
The general purpose of this procurement rule is to establish policies and

procedures for the procurement of goods and/or services for State of
Colorado agencies, institutions and other authorized organizations.

Specific Statutory Authority
24-92-110, C.R.S.

24-102-101, C.R.S.
HB13-1292



Reason for Proposed Changes

HB13-1292 - Concerning modifications to procurement requirements
for government contracts related to United States domestic
employment, also known as the “Keep Jobs in Colorado Act of 2013.”

This bill was passed during the 2013 legislative session and requires

changes to the Administrative Procurement Rule to account for
additional processes and procedures to implement the legislation.

Dated this %% day of September, 2013.
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